STATE oF NEW YORK

ExeEcuTivE CHAMBER

MaRrio M. Cuomo ALBANY 12224

GOVERNOR
JOHN J. POKLEMBA
DIRECTOR OF CRIMINAL JUSTICE

March 10, 1989

Mr. George Sassower
16 Lake Street
White Plains, New York 10603

Dear Mr. Sassower:

On behalf of Governor Cuomo, I have been asked to
acknowledge your letter concerning your case.

Unfortunately, the Governor is not in a position to
intervene in matters pending before the courts. I regret that

there does not appear to be any assistance that this office can
offer in this regard.

Thank you for writing to the Governor and sharing your
concerns with us.

Very truly yours,
/,}/’)/(O/LWMW

M. Dawn Herkenham
Counsel to the Director
of Criminal Justice



